From: John McSweeney [mailto:John.McSweeney@wce. govt.nz]

Sent: Friday, 4 March 2016 1:10 p.m.

To: Leslie Guerin

Cc: Alistair Aburn; Morgan Slyfield (Morgan.Shyfield@stoutstreet.co.nz); Peter Coop; Jason Jones
Subject: RE: Minute 2 of the Hearing Panel - Plan Change 81

Dear Leslie,

This email is the required response to the attached minute from the Plan Change 81 Hearing Panel.
I am acting on behalf of Council as Daniel Batley has now left the employ of Council.

In the preparation of this joint statement | have liaised with:

1. Alistair Aburn of Urban Perspectives. Alistair is acting on behalf of Peter Coop (also Urban Perspectives) as he is
currently overseas. Peter is the consultant planner for Victoria University on this plan change; and
2. Morgan Shyfield {Counsel for Victoria University)

We are in agreement with the proposed changes suggested to controlled activity rule 9.2.3 as set out in attached Minute 2—
Appendix 1. We suggest however that the following minor amendment be made:

s 59.2.3.2 Demolition Management Plan should read as 5.2.3.2 demolition management.

l understand Leslie Guerin is not at work today, hence | have include Jason Jones in this email.

regards

John McSweeney
District Plan Manager | City Planning | Wellington City Council
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